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.

Meet our new
2022 Sponsors!

Silver Sponsor

Bronze Sponsor

Thank you again to our
2019 Sponsors!

Gold Sponsors

Silver Sponsors

Bronze Sponsors

Thank you for your Support!
  

Our Sponsors and Volunteers
help make Fiber Fusion 

free to the public!

Fiber Fusion Northwest

Contact us at:
www.fiberfusion.net/contact-
us.html
.

Chair & Vendor Coordinator:
Heidi Lucey
info@fiberfusion.net
vendorinfo@fiberfusion.net

Vendor Co-Coordinator
& Demonstrations Coordinator:
Marion Scichilone
bpgourmet@yahoo.com

Acting Class Coordinators:
Heidi Lucey
Marion Scichilone

Fiber Arts Show:
Beth Cachat
fiberarts@fiberfusion.net

Fleece Show & Sale:
Amy Wolf
mohair@fiberfusion.net

Live Fiber Animals:
Rhonda Wreggelsworth
info@fiberfusion.net

Rabbit Show Coordinators:
Heather Campbell
Danielle Lefor Wallace
purlyshellfiber@gmail.com

Registrar:
Ed Gardipe
registrar@fiberfusion.net

Sponsorship:
Cathei Baynes
sponsorship@fiberfusion.net

Volunteer Coordinator:
Corky Savoie
volunteer@fiberfusion.net

Fiber Fusion NW
Looking forward to June

~~~~~
June 4th & 5th, 2022

at the Evergreen State Fairgrounds
~~~~~

www.fiberfusion.net

.

Chair's Announcement

Greetings Vendors, Volunteers,
Instructors, Patrons, and Fans of
Fiber Fusion Northwest,

We wanted to remind everyone:

Fiber Fusion Northwest 2021 is
cancelled

Our new date is:

June 4th & 5th, 2022

Classes
We will reopen January 1st 2022.
We are working on adding a few more classes.
 While you wait, take a look at our Current
Class List.
Thank you for your patience while we figure
out the details.

2022 Vendors
Take a look at our current 2022 Vendor List.
New vendors may fill out the vendor jury form.

Fundraiser
2022 Fundraiser has printed.
They should be in the mail by October 22nd. 

We hope everyone is well and happy and
we look forward to seeing you next year!

-Heidi Lucey
Fiber Fusion Chair and Vendor Coordinator
Vendorinfo@fiberfusion.net
Heidi@madcaper.com

.

Updates are Rampant!

We are working on updating our website to 
reflect the changes for 2022.  Please be 
patient with us.

.

Looking for Volunteers
The Fiber Fusion Planning Team is looking for volunteers 
before the event, during set-up, during the event, and 
during tear-down.

Please sign up online at 
https://www.fiberfusion.net/volunteer1.html

Class Coordinator

We are also opening the Class Coordinator Volunteer
position up for applicants.  

If you are interested in this position, please email
Heidi Lucey directly at heidi@madcaper.com.

Fundraiser Image

Like us on Facebook

Check out our Ravelry Page!

We are now on Instagram

We hope to see you soon!

Please forward this newsletter along
to fiber friends! 

www.FiberFusion.net
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  info@fiberfusion.net
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